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SUMMARY

Digest: This Act prohibits landlords from using credit scores for applicants on OHP. (Flesch
Readability Score: 60.7).

Prohibits residential landlords from considering the credit score of an applicant who demonstrates
eligibility for medical assistance under the Oregon Health Plan.

Takes effect on the 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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